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STOCKTON EAST WATER DISTRICT 
APPOINTS PAUL NAKAUE AS DIRECTOR OF DIVISION 6 

 
The Stockton East Water District Board of Directors is pleased to announce 
the appointment of Paul Nakaue to our Board. Director Nakaue will be 
representing Division 6.   
 
The vacancy in Division 6 resulted from the sudden passing of Director 
Loralee McGaughey who served as a Board member since 2002. Director 
Nakaue will serve the remainder of Director McGaughey’s term, and plans to 
run as the Division 6 incumbent in the November 2024 election. 
 
Paul Nakaue is a retired attorney and has practiced in the areas of agricultural 
law, real estate, business and estate planning. He was also a member and 
officer of several Boards of Directors for nonprofit organizations such as the 
Children’s Museum of Stockton, Central Valley Rowing Club, and Japanese 
American Citizens League (JACL). 
 
Richard Atkins, President of the Stockton East Water District Board of 
Directors said, “the Board is fortunate to be able to appoint such a qualified 
and community-minded candidate”.   
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